LPRC Road, Gardnersville, Monrovia, Liberia Tel: +231 886 485139

Email: sdukure@yahoo.co.uk / paulskiks@yahoo.com Website: www.projectkiks.org

What may seem to be a small and insignificant gift is, in fact, a life saving aid that may help a child avoid the Ebola virus epidemic.

Support Project Kiks EBOLA Prevention Activity (EPA) in Liberia

Duke from Liberia and I are setting up an Ebola Prevention Activity program for our two orphanages, the children and families of LPRC Road and Our Childrens Future. It will consist of Prevention through Outreach, Education and Awareness and basic Hygiene (we have no reported cases among our village). We have set up washing stations for our children and will provide chlorine and buckets with covers and pumps, approved by the World Heallth Organization. This is the first line of defense against the virus.

-- Paul Cheatham II

Below are photos of the children engaged in learning to wash their hands. Duke is in the photos and leads the work on the ground.

